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Christian Roadman <croadman@portlandmaine.gov>

415 Cumberland Avenue (corner of Forest Ave) - Driveway Cross-slope 

Keith Gray <kgray@portlandmaine.gov> Fri, Apr 20, 2018 at 3:04 PM
To: Bruce Hyman <bhyman@portlandmaine.gov>
Cc: Jennifer Ladd <jwl@portlandmaine.gov>, Michael Farmer <mfarmer@portlandmaine.gov>, Christian Roadman <croadman@portlandmaine.gov>

Hello,
 
DPW position is that the driveway apron shall be reconstructed in conformance with technical standards.  That being said, the apron should match into the existing sidewalk conditions which appear to be in
excess of 2 percent cross slope.  We do not want a case where the apron is 2% matching into 4-10% grades creating an even steeper grade. We would require existing and proposed grades for analysis.  
 
Thank you,
Keith 
[Quoted text hidden]
--  
Keith D. Gray, PE 
City Engineer
Engineering Services Manager 
Dept. of Public Works 
City of Portland Maine
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